
On February 3, 2025 the City of Wauchula Commission, in its dual role as City of Wauchula 
Community Redevelopment Agency Board, met for a workshop. 
 
Members present were Anne Miller, Russell Smith, Keith Nadaskay, Sherri Albritton, and Gary 
Smith.  
 
Nadaskay adjourned the Commission Workshop and called to order the Workshop of the 
Board of Directors of the Wauchula Community Redevelopment Agency 
 
Krause Services Extension Request 
Newman presented the request for the Board to consider extending the contract for lawncare 
services, per the terms of the agreement.  
 
CRA RFQ 25-01 Professional Engineering Services 
Newman presented the bid documents to the Board.  
 
CRA RFQ 25-02 Professional Planning Services 
Newman presented the bid documents to the Board.  
 


